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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE –  

WE ARE STRONGER TOGETHER.  

“IT TAKES A VILLAGE TO RAISE A CHILD”.  

~ PROVERB Hello  

Faraday Families!  

September flew and now we are in October! What a fantastic and energizing start to the school year it 

was. We welcomed many returning students, and their families back and welcomed many new 

students and their caregivers to our Faraday School family. Our meet the staff event on Sept.11th was 

a huge success. Thank you for coming and helping us kick start the school year off right!  

Learning is the focus each day at Faraday. Students are engaged in purposeful and meaningful learning 

that connects to self, their communities and the world in which they live in. This year we are 

continuing to focus on the themes of belonging ad identity and working hard to help students know 

who they are, why they are here, where they came from, where they want to go with their learning 

and helping them celebrate and share their gifts with each other. We are using Murray Sinclair’s 4 

guiding questions to help us in this important work. Murray refers to these guiding questions as “the 

important questions we all must answer for our societies to function properly together”.  

Our school Kokum, Pam is back with us this year working alongside classrooms in powerful learning 

with Indigenous perspectives. She is also working with our parents to continue building strong 

relationships with home and school. Please watch her schedule for her coffee and conversation times 

here at the school.  

Our food coordinator Lisa is busy every day preparing nutritious breakfasts and snacks for our entire 

student body. We are so grateful for this support and funding and know that this important piece helps 

students be their best and prepare for learning.  

We have created a nice little nook as you walk into the doors on the main hallway by the office. Feel 

free to come inside and sit and wait on the couch or chairs while you pick up your children or wait for a 

meeting you might have with one of our staff members. We hope you like the cozy and colorful vibes!  

We strive to keep the lines of communication open with all our families and always want to work 

alongside you for the betterment of your child(ren). Please reach out if you have any questions or 

concerns. We are here and want to help.  

On behalf of the entire Faraday School team, we wish you a healthy and happy October.  



Take care, Mrs. Cox & Mrs. Thomas  



  



 



  



  



   


